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Welcome Back!!

Induction Days PE
PE Days

   It has been wonderful to welcome our P7 children into our new school this
morning.  It brought joy into my heart to watch the children playing and having
fun in our new playgrounds and getting the chance to speak with them while
they were on the guided tour of their new school!  It is so lovely to have children
back in our school!!
   Last week we were hard at work getting our new school ready.  We are now
very excited about the return of our other KS2 classes.  We have missed them
more that words can express.  I would also like to say a big welcome to the
new children who will be joining our school in August/September. 
   Throughout this week we will be having our induction days for each group. If
your child has their box of stationery ready, they can bring it with them on their
induction day.  If you haven't got all the bits and pieces yet, please do not
stress or worry.  At the minute, we are just keen to get the children back into
school and we want this to be stress free and full of fun for them. 

P5M - Thurs, 27th Aug @ 11am -
12noon
P5/6F - Fri, 28th Aug @ 9.30am -
10.30am
P6O - Friday, 28th Aug @ 11am -
12noon
The new term will start on Tues, 1st
Sept.
The start and finish times have
been arranged in alphabetical
order to allow families to arrive
together -
8.50am - A-F          2.40pm - A-F
9.00am - G-J           2.45pm - G-J
9.10am - K-McL      2.50pm -K-McL
9.20am - McN -R    2.55pm - McN-R
9.30am - S-W          3pm- S-W

Your child will not need to bring a
PE kit for their PE session.  However,
can you please ensure that on their
PE day, they come to school
wearing jogging bottoms.  Your
child will also need a pair of
 gutties/plimsolls/canvas shoes with
white soles or non-marking soles. 
These should be put in a bag and
will be kept in school.  We need to
ensure that our children are
wearing suitable footwear that will
not leave black marks on the hall
floor.
P5M - Thur,           P7C - Fri
P5/6F - Mon,         P7Y - Tues
P6O - Wed,

School Arrivals - Please note that children should not be dropped off
before their set arrival time.  Cars should not be waiting in the turning
circle before the beginning or end of school day.  This is to facilitate
efficient bus and car movement.  Thank-you for your cooperation.
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